
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are writing to let you know that Clacton Coastal Academy will be supporting Show 
Racism the Red Card’s Wear Red Day, this Friday, the 21st October.  
 
We are inviting students to add something red to their uniform to raise awareness of the 
impact racism has and the importance of standing up to it. There will be collection points 
around school on Friday for donations, and each Year group will have an assembly to learn 
more about the issues surrounding racism.  
 
If you would like to find out more about the work Show Racism the Red Card do, please 
follow this link. https://www.theredcard.org/ 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Clacton Coastal Academy 
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